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January 17, 2023 

Mr. Lamin Williams 
Acting Division Administrator  
Federal Highway Administration 
10 Howard Street, Suite 2450 
Baltimore MD  21201 

Dear Mr. Williams: 

The Maryland Department of Transportation State Highway Administration (MDOT SHA) is 
pleased to forward its Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) compliance status report to the 
Federal Highway Administration (FHWA).  This letter highlights MDOT SHA's 
accomplishments and the efforts we have made over the six years, 2015-2021.  As of December 
31, 2021, MDOT SHA achieved ADA compliance for the following areas along our roadway 
system: 

Feature Reporting Year 
2015 2016 2017 2018 2019 2020 2021 

Percent Compliance 
Sidewalks 67.2 66.6 66.9 68.2 69.2 70.5 70.9 

Curb ramps 52.1 55.6 61.2 64.0 65.2 69.0 69.1 
Bus stops 65.8 67.6 68.9 70.4 70.8 70.8 70.9 
Driveway 
crossings 49.1 51.4 53.7 55.1 57.2 60.0 60.2 
Medians 82.3 93.5 84.0 84.2 94.6 86.4 86.3 

Between 2015 and 2021, the MDOT SHA reconstructed over 50 miles of sidewalk to meet ADA 
compliance through the Sidewalk Reconstruction for Pedestrian Access program under Fund 33.  
Projects were completed in fourteen counties representing all seven MDOT SHA districts.  
Please see the attached report reflecting the projects completed through this program. 
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The MDOT SHA is grateful to FHWA for its support and recognition of our commitment to 
ADA compliance.  If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Sean Campion, P.E., 
DBIA, MDOT SHA Office of Highway Development (OHD) Innovative Contracting Division 
(ICD) Chief, at 410-545-8863 or via email at scampion@mdot.maryland.gov.  You may also 
contact Ms. Wanda Dade, MDOT SHA Office of Equal Opportunity (OEO) Director, at        
410-545-0327 or via email at wdade@mdot.maryland.gov.  They will be happy to assist you.

Sincerely, 

Tim Smith, P.E. 
Administrator 

Attachment 

cc: Mr. Matt Baker, Acting Director, Office of Planning and Preliminary Engineering, 
  MDOT SHA 
Sean Campion, P.E., DBIA, Chief, OHD, MDOT SHA 
Ms. Wanda Dade, Director, OEO, MDOT SHA 
C. Scott Pomento, P.E., Acting Director, OHD, MDOT SHA 


